
Voter Challenge for the 2024 Provincial Election 

#GOTV1858 

Election Day is Saturday, October 19. Do you have a plan to vote? 

If you have never voted before, or you have recently moved to or within British Columbia, 
you need to make sure that you are eligible to vote and that you are registered. The good 
news is that Elections BC makes this easy to do. Start here: https://elections.bc.ca/2024-
provincial-election/. On this page, you will see the menu pictured below. 

  

From there you will be able to navigate your way through determining your eligibility and 
where to vote, registering or updating your mailing address, learning who the candidates 
are in your riding, and so on.   

If English is your second language and you would prefer to read these materials in your first 
language, go to this link - https://elections.bc.ca/2024-provincial-election/outreach-and-
education/translated-materials/ - and scroll down to find your preferred translation.   

Now you can make a plan to vote! 
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